
21/09/2020 

MR Michael Young 
15 / 2A Campbell PDE 
MANLY VALE NSW 2093 
young15@tpg.com.au 

RE: DA2020/1097 - 0 Campbell Parade MANLY VALE NSW 2093

DA2020/1097

As a local resident in Campbell Parade directly adjacent to Passmore Reserve, I am deeply 
concerned that council is again seeking to install sports field lighting.
1. Noise: We currently get noise at night from sports on Nolan Reserve (whistles & yelling) so 
can only imagine how intrusive it will be from Passmore up to 6 nights per week!
2. Parking & congestion: Campbell Parade & surrounding streets are already choked and it has 
gotten significantly worse lately with new apartments & the increase in working from home 
during COVID.
3. Drainage: Unless there is a significant upgrade I can't see how the sport fields can sustain 
the increased playing time as they struggle as is during the winter months and turn to mud
4. Existing Lighting: There is already existing lighting at Nolan, Millers and David Thomas 
reserves! Can these not be optimized? 

Sent: 21/09/2020 4:36:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


